
 
8 June 2017    

As the move to The Benevolent Society looms closer, it is more 

important than ever to make sure the PSA/CPSU has your 

current details so we can continue to support you in your new 

workplace. 

Email us at FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au and tell us: 

1. You are CST and transferring to The Benevolent Society 

2. Your work address  

Take five minutes to switch to Direct Debit Payments by 

downloading THIS FORM and make sure your union 

membership is secure. 

(http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Switch-Authorisation-January-2017.pdf) 

 

 

Attention All CST Members!   
We need to know where you are… 
 

   

mailto:FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au
http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Switch-Authorisation-January-2017.pdf
http://psa.asn.au/
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://psa.asn.au/�
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en�
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/�

